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Sproughton CE  School  have rounded off a busy term with an Easter Parade, 

judged my members of the local community whom the school has developed links 

with over the year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye!                                                                                                            

We have said goodbye to a long-standing and much 

loved member of our school team. Mrs Judith 

Burton, our school bursar, has retired after 27 

years of service to Sproughton CE School. We think 

that she has seen around 405 individual pupils 

through the school over that time, and many, many 

parents. The school held a goodbye tea party where 

Judith was guest of honour. We thank Judith for 

all her dedication to the school over the years and 

wish her well in her new adventures!  

 

 



Spelling Bee Competition                                                           

Sproughton School Spelling Bee Team in action at the pyramid Spelling Bee 

competition held at East Bergholt High School, who came fourth. 

 

 

Extreme Reading Competition 

 

Fishing at Felistowe 

 

        Reading The Beano with a homemade snowman 

                                                         An interesting take on ‘reading in the bath’ ! 

Our Extreme Reading initiative continues. Here are a few of this term’s 

Extreme Readers caught on camera enjoying a good read in unexpected places 


